
Thank you for RSVPing for the AAOC Multifamily Mingle at The George (2211 E. 
Orangewood, Anaheim, CA 92806). We are looking forward to seeing you on 
Thursday, June 13, at 6 p.m.! 

Here are some helpful guidelines/tips that you will want to know before our 
event: 

• The garage at The George is reserved for residents and their guests only. It 
is highly recommended that you Uber/Lyft to the event, or park across the 
street, near Golden Road Brewery. As an alternative, you may park at the 
PWR/AAOC Office, conveniently located down the street, at 1601 E. 
Orangewood, Anaheim, CA 92805 (Approx. a 10-minute walk from The 
George). 

 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.google.com/maps/place/The+George/@33.796311,-117.8839703,15.67z/data=!4m15!1m8!3m7!1s0x80dcd79b4a652c4f:0x8bf12de7a7547497!2s2211+E+Orangewood+Ave,+Anaheim,+CA+92806!3b1!8m2!3d33.7971597!4d-117.8851691!16s%2Fg%2F11cscmx30y!3m5!1s0x80dcd79b4a874355:0xf8fd72fd86f4a332!8m2!3d33.7973057!4d-117.8855365!16s%2Fg%2F11fy54g80n?entry=ttu
https://www.google.com/maps/place/The+George/@33.796311,-117.8839703,15.67z/data=!4m15!1m8!3m7!1s0x80dcd79b4a652c4f:0x8bf12de7a7547497!2s2211+E+Orangewood+Ave,+Anaheim,+CA+92806!3b1!8m2!3d33.7971597!4d-117.8851691!16s%2Fg%2F11cscmx30y!3m5!1s0x80dcd79b4a874355:0xf8fd72fd86f4a332!8m2!3d33.7973057!4d-117.8855365!16s%2Fg%2F11fy54g80n?entry=ttu
https://www.google.com/maps/place/1601+E+Orangewood+Ave,+Anaheim,+CA+92805/@33.7967158,-117.8940155,17z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m6!3m5!1s0x80dcd7903f0c8f0f:0x4d7a15222d96e253!8m2!3d33.7967114!4d-117.8914406!16s%2Fg%2F11bw41thhf?entry=ttu
https://www.google.com/maps/place/1601+E+Orangewood+Ave,+Anaheim,+CA+92805/@33.7967158,-117.8940155,17z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m6!3m5!1s0x80dcd7903f0c8f0f:0x4d7a15222d96e253!8m2!3d33.7967114!4d-117.8914406!16s%2Fg%2F11bw41thhf?entry=ttu


• Once you arrive at The George, head North, down the street on Dupont. 
Walk toward the garage entrance and follow the “Leasing & Guest Parking” 
signage (see below). 

 

• There will be a console panel/keypad required for entry. Dial the code: 
231256.  (No pound sign is necessary after the number sequence.) 

 

 



• When the garage gate opens, head through and turn right. Registration will 
take place at the desk just ahead, starting from 5:45 p.m. to 7 p.m. 

 

• Capacity is limited. Please plan accordingly, as those who arrive promptly 
will have a better opportunity to access the rooftop/clubhouse area. If 
capacity is reached, you may be asked to line up accordingly at the bottom 
of the complex and standby until room permits. 

• Once checked-in, you will go to the adjoining elevator, and wait for The 
George staff to accompany you to the rooftop. (You may take the elevator 
down, without staff assistance). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



• Once you exit the elevator, proceed through the glass door and head left. 
Continue past the rooftop pool and fitness center until you see the AAOC 
sign outside the Clubhouse.  

 

• Restrooms are located at the entrance of the pool area. 

• There will be tours of The George taking place between 7 and 7:30 p.m. 
Feel free to inquire with AAOC staff or The George staff. We will also be 
making announcements throughout the course of the event. 

If you have any additional questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to Sandy 
Gimpelson at sandyg@aaoc.com 

mailto:sandyg@aaoc.com

